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Dear Parent/Carer,  
   
Art Trip: Natural History/V&A Museum Tuesday 10th October 2023  
   
The Natural History and V&A provide free events, festivals, opportunities, and resources for young 
people to experiment, create and innovate through art Design and Textiles ideas.  In order for them 
to get as much out of Natural Forms project as possible, students would benefit from visiting a 
gallery to access first-hand research and ideas. At the Natural History and V&A students will be able 
to explore an array of free exhibitions and rooms which showcase the work of artists and designers.  
   
During the trip we will be walking to the V&A and then onto the Natural History Museum.  Students 
will be completing a series of practical drawing and photography tasks, with the focus being Natural 
Forms. This trip is a fantastic opportunity and will be a great experience for all students, having a 
whole day dedicated to their coursework.  
   
The cost of the trip will be £12. You can pay via Parentpay or by cheque (cheques made payable to 
Passmores Academy). This covers all subsidized travel costs to London and educational visit into the 
Natural History and V&A.   
   
We will be traveling to London by train so if I can ask that you get your son/daughter to Harlow 
Town train station no later than 9am, staff will be there from 8.45am. We will also be arriving back 
at Harlow Town train station at 4.30pm, so please can you plan to collect your son/daughter from 
the station.  
   
Students are expected to wear suitable casual clothes and sensible walking shoes or trainers, as 
there will be a lot of walking. Please advise them to bring a waterproof jacket if it is forecast to rain.  
They should also bring a pencil, pen and a packed lunch or money for lunch.  
   
Please return the consent form and payment to Student Services by Friday 6th October. Should you 
have any queries please do not hesitate to the school and we will try our best to answer them.  
   
Yours faithfully,  
   

        
Mrs Friedner, Miss Hutchinson & Miss Evans  
Art/Textiles Department  
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